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Plymouth Bikeway and 18th Ave NE Bikeway Gap Update 

 
The Pedestrian Advisory supports the Plymouth Avenue and 18th Ave NE bikeway gap project as 
presented. We appreciate that this project improves bicyclist safety and separates bicycles from 
pedestrian zones. We particularly appreciate the tabled crossing on 18th to increase pedestrian visibility 
for drivers, to reduce grade shift and fall risk for those with limited mobility, and to communicate 
pedestrian priority. 
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